LWV BOARD MEETING DECATUR, ILLINOIS DECEMBER 1, 1960

The Board of Directors of the League of Women Voters of Decatur, Illinois met on Thursday, December 1, 1960 in the A of C room at 1 p.m.

Present: Mrs. Doubleday, president, Mesdames Colvis, Hurst, Mauterer, Smith, Kessinger, Protzman, Reeder and Cresswell.

Absent: Mrs. Kessler, Dahlmann, Freyfogle, Hien and Mills.

Minutes: The minutes of the November meeting were approved.

Treasurer's Report: Mrs. Protzman reported COH Dec. 1 of \$1529.32 with \$68.70 receipts and \$1231.34 expenditures. Her report was accepted.

State Agenda and CR: After discussion of State Agenda it was decided to retain the revenue item, to work for constitutional amendment to change election laws, and to work for constitutional convention for Illinois. Thewe recommendations will be sent to State, also that CR items stay as is for action if necessary.

Orientation: Mrs. Hurst said there would be an informal orientation meeting, "Let's Talk League", Thursday, Dec. 8 at 9 p.m. at the home of Mrs. Walker Mills for new members and anyone interested.

Membership: The cost of printing the new booklet (150 copies) was \$6.71.

Mrs. Hurst moved \$2.53 Voters Service expense be paid. CARRIED.

Illinois Voters Handbook: It was decided to wait until after reapportionment is done to supply the Handbook to schools so information will be up to date.

Mrs. Doubleday announced the A of C coffee hour 10 - 11 a.m. Dec. 9 at the Decatur Club with discussion on Urban Renewal and Redevelopment.

It was decided to have an all membership meeting Thursday, January 26 at 7 p.m. in the Student Union building at Millikin. The speaker will be Chief Police May or someone on Foreign Policy or the U. N.

The meeting adjourned at 3 p.m.

Respectfully submitted.

Mary C. Cresswell, Secretary